
 

 

 

 HAWAIIAN GARDENS PHASE VII 

For all homeowners 

 

Hi all 

For the next four weeks, work will take place in the Community 
Hall (Club House) and the various rooms of the latter.   

 
 Preparation of the walls of the large common room and 

painting of it. 
 Painting of the windows of the different rooms 
 Repair of the ceilings of the library & billiard room. 
 Repair of the ceiling of the large common room, 

installation of new fixtures and fans 
 Installation of a suspended ceiling (better acoustics, 

better insulation to counter the entry of heat and the 
conservation of our air conditioning) 

 

In due course we will notify you if one or more rooms are 
not available. 

Please pay particular attention if notices are affixed. 

 

Board of directors of HG Phase VII 

 

 

 

 


